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FORM 470 2-57 

PA^AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION 
Post Office Box 68 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

May 20, 1958 

File: RLH-312-400.1 

Subject: Application for Exception to 
Rule 5 (a), Order No. R-520, 
Pan American Petroleum Corporation 
P. J. Langlie "A» Well No. 2, Jalmat 
Field 

Mr. Oliver E. Payne 
Associate Council 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 871 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

We have received your l e t t e r dated May 12, 1958, returning our appli­
cation for administrative approval of a non-standard proration unit, for P. J. 
Langlie "A" Well No. 2, due to lack of records indicating a change i n ownership. 

This matter has been discussed with Mr. R. F. Montgomery and we have 
furnished him Form C-103 and photostat copies of a let t e r and Form 9-331a which 
were f i l e d with the U. S. Geological Survey. The forms and lette r establish re­
moval of this well from the Langlie Unit Re-Pressuring Project operated by 
Anderson-Prichard Oil Corporation. Mr. Montgomery said he would forward approved 
copies of Form C-103, copies of the federal form and our application for a non­
standard proration unit to you. 

Please advise i f you need additional forms or information to c l a r i f y 
this matter. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION 

Ralph L. Hendrickson 
Field Superintendent 

cc: Mr. R. F. Montgomery 
Proration Manager 
N.M.O.C.C. 
Hobbs, New Mexico 


